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       Testimony of  

SUZANNE D. CASE  

Chairperson  

  

Before the Senate Committee on  

WAYS AND MEANS 

  

Friday, February 3, 2017  

9:30 AM   

State Capitol, Conference Room 211  

  

In consideration of  

                                                 SENATE BILL 284  

RELATING TO MAALAEA SMALL BOAT HARBOR 

  

Senate Bill 284 proposes to correct an error in the Supplemental Appropriations Act of 2016 to 
clarify that the CIP project for Maalaea Small Boat Harbor on Maui was for plans, design, and 
construction for pier improvements, rather than dredging.  The Department of Land and 
Natural Resources supports this measure.  
 

The Supplemental Appropriations Act of 2016, Act 124, Session Laws of Hawaii 2016, 
appropriated funds for the capital improvement project at the Maalaea Small Boat Harbor but 
inadvertently made reference to dredging rather than the intended pier improvement project.   
 


